From: Richard Peal

To: Nimesh Sangani
Date: January 13, 2022

Subject: Additional Information Request

Message:

Hello,

Thank you for following up on our License application.

Our application supports multiple missions and we missed our January launch, however, we have
another launch which requires the FCC license with a deadline to provide our FCC license by the end of
this month - January 31, 2022.

Any efforts to provide or license by then would be very appreciated.

Thank you for your ongoing support.



